

## IMPORTANT NOTICE REGARDING THE CANCELLATION OF NIAF ACTIVITIES

**Dear Members:** We have instituted precautions to allow limited participation in Foundation Activities this Fall following local guidelines including requesting all entering the building to wear face masks and checking temperatures.

We have resumed Wednesday night dinners, Mah Jongg and Cards on Tuesdays and Fridays, Bocce Monday, Wednesday and Fridays as well as CoEd Bocce on Thursday evenings. Please check the calendar and come enjoy your home away from home.

We hope that you and your loved ones are safe and staying healthy during these trying times.

Sincerely,
NIAF Board of Directors